1/20/87
Dear sir, Wooden end smsociates,

Beaides you and your friends and toachers, 4 owe someone out there an
gpology, for I did indeed get your messsge. It was given to me on & plece of paper
thet & put in my pocket, for I did intend to phome and say that only the lsck of
time preventad 1y scceptence of the invitation, If you ere st ull aware o! the
number snd schedule of my eppearances when I waes in Cslifornis, you know it would
heve been totelly impossible unless you met sfter 2 snd bafors 6 s.m.l

Between thst time snd my return home I lost the slip of paper, h:mneca could
not enswer,

* heve not yet attsined the status of e literary scavengaer, henee + really
. heve no funde. So, the next time I'm out that wey will be when scmeocne supplies the
plane ticket. 1f that does hatpen snd the people who provide my transportetion leave
me eny time thet 1s convenient for your group, I will be Liaopy to svesk tc you.

The kind things you ssy sbout me ere & little exsgperated, but 1 sppreclate
them nonetheless, ond I do thank you for them. Mey I =lso suggest that what I nave
been trying to do meuns nothing unless there sre pesnle like you (plursl) to assume
the responsibilitles of citizenship, to be concerned, tc inform yourselves and others,
gud uny other things thethw seem spproprinte”

1 do hope it turns out thet I canx asccept your invitstion. Thenlk you all
for it.

Sincerely,

Harold JWelsbarg



wl

1605 Esmond avenue
Richmond, California

January 13, 1967

Mr. Harold Wiesburg
Hyattstown,Maryland

Dear Mr. Wiesburg:

I 'tried to contact you when you were out here on the West Coast
speaking about your new books. I don't think you recieved my message
from lir. Joe Dolan, of radio station KNEW, 910 or you would have
contacted me. The purpose of this letter is to ask you if next time

you are here, in the San Prancisco bay area, if you could find your way to
come and talk to an inteested group of students and teachers at
Richmond High, in Richmond. This group is headed by myself, George
R.Wooden Jre., Mr. Bob kurillo, and lMiss Marilyn Johnson, both of whom
are teachers at the school. I am veryyinterested as an american citi-
zan and I think the work you are doing is the most wonderful thing I
have ever heard of. I hope you will find the time to answer this letter
or to call me by phone, for which I would gladly pay the charges.

Thank you for your time and may God Bless you for your work.

Yours truly, u
/ﬂ/%
eorge R. Woode T,

1605 Esmond Avenue
Richmond Califormia

Area Code 415=-Phone 2353126
Bob Murillo
Same Address
Marilyn Johnson
same address
Phone Same
Dennis Guientini
same address

Area Code 415-6898419



